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San Diego City College 
One (1) new program was submitted for regional recommendation and endorsed by the 
Deans Council. Based on submitted labor market information, the program was also 
endorsed by the Centers of Excellence (COE). COE comments are noted below. 

• Accounting, CoA - New 
o COE Comments: San Diego City College submitted the appropriate LMI 

from the COE. The COE recommends proceeding with developing a new 
program because 1) a supply gap exists for this occupation; 2) their entry-
level and median earnings are above the living wage; and 3) the typical 
entry-level education is some college or certificate. 

 
 

San Diego Mesa College 
No programs submitted for regional recommendation. 

 
San Diego Miramar College 
No programs submitted for regional recommendation. 
 


